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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Constance White, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
  Jamie Dalton, Utility Analyst II 

Artie Powell, Manager 
 
Date:  April 24, 2007 
 
Ref:   Docket No. 07-035-T13.  Advice No. 07-13 – Blue Sky Program Optional – 

Schedule 70, Renewable Energy Rider, Optional – Schedule 72, Renewable 
Energy Rider, Optional, Bulk Purchase Option. 

 
REQUEST 

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) requests an extension of time up to April 30, 2007 to 

fully evaluate the Company’s proposed revisions to Schedules 70, Renewable Energy Rider, 

Optional and 72, Renewable Energy Rider, Optional – Bulk Purchase Option.  

 

ISSUE 

On March 24, 2007, the Commission issued an Action Request to the Division requesting the 

Division to investigate the proposed revisions to Schedules 70 and 72.  The Division is expected 

to file its response on April 24, 2007.  The Company is requesting an effective date of May 1, 

2007. 
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The Division and other interested parties have raised some issues in relation to the proposed 

revisions.  The Company has agreed to convene a meeting to discuss these issues.  However, the 

earliest that the interested parties could meet is April 26, 2007.  The Commission has set the due 

date for the Division’s response to its Action Request on April 24, 2007. 

 

The Division is not sure of what the outcome of this meeting will be and would like to 

incorporate the outcome of the meeting into its memorandum to Commission.  Therefore, the 

Division is requesting the Commission to extend the due date of the Division’s response to 

Commission to April 30, 2007.  In the mean time the Division recommends that the Commission 

suspend the program. 

 

 

CC: Rea Petersen, DPU 

 Jeff Larsen, RMP 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Dan Gimble, CCS 

  


